

Fondation Pearson Pour l'Éducation Pearson Educational Foundation

1925, av Brookdale • Dorval QC • H9P 2Y7 514-422-3000 x 37000 • pef@lbpsb.qc.ca

Newsletter December 2018



As the end of the year approaches, we couldn't be happier and more appreciative of the support received by the foundation to start a busy year of helping the students and schools of the LBPSB.

Here are some of the activities you helped make successful:

The Comedy Benefit Show – November 9th. What great fun we had, and over \$8,000 was raised. Next one will be April 5th, 2019 at Lakeside.

The Lindsay Place Broadway Sing-Along on December 9th! Thank you to the organizers who raised so much money for PEF.

Thank You St. John Fisher Senior for holding a book sale on December 7 for us! Over \$800 raised for PEF! WOW!

Thank you to all the people who bought "Pirate Gruff" books from Donnalynn at the Edgewater Christmas Fair!

Almost \$200 was raised for PEF.

PEF has a lot more "Pirate Gruff" books available, & lots of Fantasy/Science Fiction books available too. Call Sue for details.





December 29 – 30 will see the second annual TMP06 Hockey Tournament at Dorval Arena. Attendance is free. Lots of great prizes to be won. There will be plenty of chance to witness the West Island's future hockey stars, playing in memory of their friend and teammate, Tristan Morrissette Perkins. Funds raised from this event, will benefit the students of John Rennie High School.

We heartily invite anyone who wishes to make a difference for the schools, to get in touch with us. Your contributions, suggestions, collaborations, and encouragement are always appreciated. Our mission/mantra is "It's for the kids".



We know you're wondering about the snowsuits & boots program. Warm clothing is going out to the students in great numbers. Please give to support this growing need.

The PEF staff and Board of Directors wish you a Merry Christmas & Happy New Year.